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(617) 723-3800, MA Only (800) 392-6108, Fax (617) 557-5678

June 18, 2001

To: All Massachusetts Producers

Re: New Homeowners Application

The Association in its continuing efforts to provide the highest standard of service possible is pleased to
introduce, in partnership with ACORD Corporation, a new Homeowners Application.  Effective
immediately, the Application for Homeowners Insurance Inspection and Placement MUA-1H (1/01) is
being replaced.  The new application is in two parts:

•  Application for Homeowners Insurance Inspection and Placement ACORD 60 MA (2001/05)
•  Inspection Notice, Credit Reporting Notice and Instructions for Completing Homeowners

Application ACORD 61 MA (2001/05)

The ACORD 61 MA does not need to be faxed/mailed when submitting an application.  All other
requirements regarding submission of documents, where applicable, remain unchanged.

The ACORD 60 MA and 61 MA have been developed by MPIUA in partnership with ACORD specifically
for Massachusetts Property Insurance Underwriting Association and will be printed and distributed by
ACORD.  To obtain a supply, Producers affiliated with ACORD can download the application forms from
the ACORD web site (www.acord.org) by using their ACORD password and agency identification number
or by calling the ACORD Customer Service at (800) 444-3341 (Extension 506).  Producers who do not
subscribe to ACORD may also call the ACORD Customer Service for an initial supply of these application
forms. If you require a large quantity of forms, the ACORD residual market forms fee is $25 per year.  The
applications can also be downloaded from the Association’s web site (www.mpiua.com) or you may obtain
a supply by contacting our Consumer Services Department at (800) 392-6108.  A form order request is
also enclosed for your convenience.

You may continue to use your current supply of Homeowners MUA-1H (1/01) until it is exhausted.

The Association is currently working with ACORD to revise our Dwelling and Commercial applications.
The Association will notify you when these forms are available for use.

Following receipt of this letter, should you have any questions please contact our Consumer Services
Department.

Very truly yours,

James H. Pappas
Vice President Underwriting

http://www.acord.org)/
http://www.mpiua.com/
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